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Welcome to the latest edition of the Academic Affairs Newsletter, 
where we celebrate the exciting events and initiatives that have enriched 
our professional community at Saudi German Hospital Dubai. 

Academic Affairs Dream Team 
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October Highlights 

Cardiology Conference (October 4th) 

We began the month with a highly informative Cardiology Conference. 
Esteemed cardiologists from SGH and across the UAE delivered insightful 
presentations, fostering collaboration and sharing valuable knowledge in the 
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Launch of the Mastering Emergency Medicine Program 
(October 4th) 

In partnership with Dr. Haitham Khalil Elkakhia, Head of Emergency Medicine, 
we launched the Mastering Emergency Medicine Program. The inaugural 
session on "Approach to Abdominal Pain" received enthusiastic participation 
from ER doctors, residents, and interns. 
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Onboarding & Orientation for New Interns (October 9th)

On October 9th, we warmly welcomed our 
new interns with a comprehensive 
orientation. 

Key topics included:
• Medical training at SGH
• Infection control
• Professionalism and wellbeing
• Quality & patient safety
• Medical records handling
• Fire safety
• Tips for a successful internship

This session provided a solid foundation for 
their journey with us.
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Weekly Question-Solving Sessions (Starting October 17th)

These sessions, held every Thursday, offer a supportive platform to enhance 
clinical knowledge and sharpen problem-solving skills. They’ll continue through 
the end of the year.



Chest Compression Training (October 22nd) 

Participants engaged in hands-on CPR training to master vital chest 

emergency situations. 

ACCPAC System Training for New Interns & Residents 
(October 22nd) 

systems and streamline daily operations.
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3rd ITC Meeting (October 22nd)

Core faculty and department representatives convened to discuss key updates 
and align strategies for upcoming initiatives. This productive meeting set the 
stage for future collaboration.

First Grand Round Meeting (October 31st)

Dr. Rachel Kaminiski led our inaugural Grand Round Meeting, bringing together 
medical professionals to discuss advancements, patient care, and hospital-wide 
initiatives. This inspiring event emphasized the importance of teamwork and 
innovation. 
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November Highlights

Mastering Emergency Medicine Program: Session 2 
(November 19th)
The second session focused on "Approach to Breathlessness" and was once 
again led by Dr. Rachel Kaminiski. The event reinforced the program’s value to 
ER doctors, residents, and interns. 



COPD Awareness Campaign (November 21st)

Dr. Rachel Kaminski and trainee doctors conducted a successful campaign, 
screening over 50 patients with spirometry tests. The initiative educated the 
community on lung health, COPD prevention, and lifestyle changes for healthier 
living. 
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Infection Prevention and Control Conference (November 22nd) 

A collaboration between the Academic Affairs department, QPS and infection 
control. The event brought together experts in infection control who shared 
their knowledge and best practices, fostering a collaborative approach to 
maintaining the highest standards in healthcare.
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Academic Day 6 (November 25th) 

This event featured thought-provoking presentations: 

• Surgical Jaundice by a medical intern
• ACL Arthrorehabilitation by physiotherapy interns
• Antibiotic Resistance by a pharmacy intern

The day served as a platform for knowledge-sharing and professional growth
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Doctor Shadowing Program (December)

The Doctor Shadowing Program continued successfully in December, with 12 
students participating in this immersive experience.
Key highlights of the program included:
• Learning essential clinical skills such as CPR, intubation, gastric tube

insertion, and ultrasound techniques.
• Shadowing doctors and interns during procedures, trauma codes, and daily

hospital routines.
•
The students provided positive feedback, expressing enthusiasm about the
experience and a stronger desire to pursue medical school. This program
continues to inspire and guide future healthcare professionals.
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Mangrove Planting Event with Manchester University and 
Emirates Marine Environmental Group (December 13)

As part of our commitment to sustainability and environmental conservation, 
we partnered with Manchester University and the Emirates Marine 
Environmental Group for a mangrove planting event.

organization in Dubai dedicated to preserving biodiversity in the UAE. Key 
highlights included:

• Planting mangrove saplings to support conservation efforts.
• Learning about the critical role mangroves play in protecting ecosystems,

mitigating climate change, and fostering marine biodiversity.

This initiative underscored the importance of environmental stewardship and 
provided a hands-on opportunity to contribute to preserving the UAE's natural 
heritage.
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POCUS Course by Sono School (December 21-22)

In collaboration with Academic Affairs at SGH, the Point-of-Care Ultrasound 
(POCUS) Basic Course was conducted on December 21-22.
This two-day intensive course was tailored for healthcare professionals eager 

• Comprehensive coverage of POCUS concepts and practical applications.
•

settings.
• Expert-led instruction to enhance diagnostic accuracy.
The course provided participants with invaluable skills to integrate POCUS
seamlessly into their daily practice, elevating patient care standards.
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Feedback From our trainees
Training doctors:
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High school students (Doctor Shadowing Program)

What was your favorite part of the shadowing experience?
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British surgeon with a long track record of UK and International Academia.

He holds titles including Senior Lecturer, Publisher, Faculty Trainer, Course 
Designer and Chairman, Key opinion Leader for Medical Virtual Reality 
Platform and Book Author. 

Professor Sabri has lead Saudi German Health UAE to a leading position 
among Teaching Hospitals in the UAE

Professor Dr. Omar Sabri 
MBBCh, MS, FRCS 
Director of Clinical Training 
Saudi German Health UAE 



We are immensely proud of the dedication and enthusiasm shown by all 
participants during these months. As we look ahead, Academic Affairs remains 
committed to fostering a vibrant learning environment. 

Stay tuned for more updates and opportunities in the 
months to come!
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